
From: robbyrichard@verizon.net 

Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2011 10:16 AM 

To: Foundation for Sight and Sound 

Subject: Foundation For Sight and Sound Testimonial 

 

 At last I could hear again. Thank god for good people at sight & sound. I now can hear the birds singing 

and the good sound of music. Plus I don't need the tv sound up so loud. I also could hear the doorbell 

ring. My life is so much better now since my hearing aid from sight & sound. I'm deaf in one ear and 50% 

in the other So Sight & Sound step in and helped me. I like to thank everyone at Sight & sound 

                  Robert Richard 


